
 

 

 
 

 

 

Public Notice 

 INVESTOR ALERT 

 

It has been brought to the attention of the Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (‘FSC 

Mauritius’) that Lilly Pearson is falsely claiming to act on behalf of 247 OPTIONS TRADE.  

 

The FSC Mauritius hereby informs the public that an investor alert has already been issued 

against 247 OPTIONS TRADE on 12 December 2017.  The Investor Alert can be accessed 

here. 

 

The FSC Mauritius therefore urges the public to exercise appropriate caution in relation to 247 

Options Trade and Lilly Pearson and any other individuals and/or entities allegedly claiming 

to be licensed/authorised/registered by the FSC Mauritius.  

 

The Public is invited to consult the Register of Licensees available on its website for 

persons/entities which are duly licensed/authorised/registered by the FSC Mauritius under the 

relevant Acts through the link, https://www.fscmauritius.org/en/being-supervised/register-of-

licensees  and/or to contact the FSC Mauritius. 

 

 

Financial Services Commission  

28 August 2018 
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